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Notice to Bidders

The Board of Trustees of the Pearl Public School District, Pearl, Mississippi hereby gives notice to all financial institutions in Rankin County, Mississippi that sealed bids will be received up to but no later than 2:00 p.m. March 23, 2017 in the Office of the Superintendent of Schools for the privilege of keeping the school district’s funds or any part thereof as provided by section 37-7-333, Section 27-105-1 of Mississippi Code of 1972, annotated.
Bid documents may be obtained by contacting Beth Ditto in the Office of the Superintendent.
All bids shall be signed, sealed and marked on the outside of the envelope
“School Depository”---Bid # 232.  The Board of Trustees reserves the right to reject all bids and to waive any formalities not in violation of the law.  


Board of Trustees
Pearl Public School District
Raymond Morgigno
Superintendent of Schools


February 22, 2017
March 1, 2017
March 8, 2017
